
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/25/2011 4:40:13 PM
To: 'matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov' (matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: are you still the EE guy?

Yes, that's me! Should we talk?

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

From: Deal, Matthew [mailto:matthew.deal@cpue.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 03:26 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: are you still the EE guy?

And more specifically the EM&V guy?
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